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Goodbye to Mrs McLaughlin 
Yesterday we were able to join together outside to 
have school Mass in celebration of the work of Mrs 
McLaughlin at Our Lady and St. Joseph’s School. It 
was a wonderful occasion and we are left with the 
knowledge that although we are very sad that Mrs 
McLaughlin is leaving our school, she has given us 
hope for the future. We wish Mrs McLaughlin every 
blessing on the next step of her journey and we 
looking forward to her visiting us and sharing her 
wisdom and faith with us in the future. 

End of Term 
School closes on Friday at the normal time. 
School reopens to children on Thursday 2nd 
September. You will find the holiday pattern for the 
coming year on the website under ‘School News’. 
During the holidays, extensive work will be carried 
out in school including the replacement of the ceiling 
and heaters in the hall, a new decking area outside 
Year 1 and further redecoration. 
 

 

 Leavers’ Arrangements 
This is our last newsletter of this academic year and next week we will say goodbye to our Y6 children. They 
have led our school through adversity this year and shown resilience and hope throughout. It has not been the 
year we would have hoped for all of them but we know that they are ready for the next stage of their school 
journey. They will all be sadly missed and fondly remembered. For some families of our Y6 children it is the 
end of an era as there are no more family members in school. We thank you all for your continued support 
and for giving us the privilege of sharing in the education of your children. 
As children transferring to Wath Academy will now have their last day in our school on Tuesday 13th July, 
Leavers’ events will happen that day so that all children are included. Children can bring a shirt and pens for 
shirt signing although this will only be within their bubble. Leavers’ assembly, including the Passing on of the 
Candle, will be filmed and parents/carers will be sent a link to the private youtube channel. Y6 will present 
their assembly to some of the KS2 bubble. 
 

Jess Cup 
Congratulations to Jamie Lea 
Paton, winner of the Jess Cup 
this week. Jamie Lea is a 
wonderful role model of our 
school values. She always gives 
her best and makes an 
excellent contribution to school 
life. Well done Jamie Lea! 

Staff News 
Mrs Speight and Miss Williamson will both be 
leaving us at the end of term. We thank them for 
all their work with us and wish them both the 
very best in their next venture. 
Miss Allen will begin her maternity leave in the 
summer and we look forward to hearing exciting 
news (and maybe photos!) in September.  
We offer our congratulations to Mr Shillaw and 
his fiancé who will be getting married in August. 

Attendance this week: 90% 
Our school attendance target is 96% 

Reports to Parents/carers 
Reports will be sent by email on Monday 12th 
July/Tuesday 13th July 
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Mini Vinnies 
Next week on Wednesday, Thursday 
and Friday the Y5 Mini Vinnies will be 
selling ice lollies to KS2 at playtimes to 
raise money. Ice lollies will cost 50p 
each. 
Thank you to those who have continued 
to support the Mini Vinnies’ Foodbank 
Friday over the year. Our final collection 
will be next Friday. 

Reading 
Recommendation 

Isaac in F1 brought in the 
book ‘Dog’s don’t do 
Ballet’ by Anna Kemp and 
Sara Ogilvi and everyone 
in F1 loved it! 

School Lunches 
Please note that in order to avoid food waste, Red choice on Thursday 
may be roast chicken or roast pork and Red choice on Friday may be 
fish fingers or battered fish 


